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February 23, 2021 
 
 
VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL & EMAIL 
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429  
 
RE:  Hospital Energy, LLC (Case No. DM 20-028) 

Notice of Material Change 
 

Ms. Howland: 
 
Please accept this letter as a Notice of Material Change submitted on behalf of our client Hospital 
Energy, LLC for its registration as a provider of natural gas aggregation service pursuant to Puc 
3003.05(j).  The following information has changed: 
 
New Company Address:  1000 Elm Street, 17th Floor, Manchester, NH 03105-3701 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this matter.  If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact me via email. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Marot Lorimer 
Vice President, Regulatory 
 
 

cc: Mark Mininberg, President 
 Hospital Energy, LLC 


